KILLEEN NATIONAL SCHOOL

Below is a list of things that are allowed/not allowed as part of this policy which is in place for the full school week. 
Please be aware that the school also has a no nut policy. 

	Allowed
	Not Allowed

	Re-usable Bottles
	Tinfoil

	Re-usable Lunch Boxes   
	Capri-sun’s & Fizzy Drinks

	Re-usable Plastic and Paper Bags
	Crisps

	Sandwiches/Crackers/Cheese etc 
	Sweets

	Fruit
	Chocolate – this includes chocolate bars  

	Plain Biscuits & Plain Buns & Scones
	chip cookies, rice krispie buns, yogurts 

	Yogurts
	containing chocolate, nutella, hot 

	Popcorn
	chocolate drinks etc, cereal bars
Nuts or nut related foods


Please keep up the good work by using re-usable drink bottles and lunch boxes. We hope to completely eliminate the use of tin foil, cling film, lunch bags and also drink cartons and capri-suns. Any information on our theme for ‘Water’ which you may require is available on our Green School notice board.  

